
July 25, 2016

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge St., Suite 2701
Toronto, Ontario
M4P 1E4

Re: EB-2016-0152 - Ontario Power Generation Inc.
2017-2021 Payment Amounts

Dear Ms. Walli:

In response to the Ontario Energy Board’s

Generation Inc. payments for the period of

of the Quinte Manufacturers Association

with of a number of significant issues

If you require additional information

Yours truly,

“Original signed by M. McLeod for”

René Veillette
Chair, QMA Steering Committee
(e-mail) rveillet@hanonsystems.com

Cc: QMA Steering Committee
C. Fralick, OPG, chris.fralick@opg.com

Via E-

Power Generation Inc.
Payment Amounts Application

Notice of Intervention

Ontario Energy Board’s Notice of Application in the matter

for the period of 2017-2012, please find attached the Notice of Intervention

the Quinte Manufacturers Association (“QMA”) for the Board’s consideration. The QMA

es that impact its members and wishes to pursue in this m

require additional information please contact the undersigned.

chris.fralick@opg.com

mail and Fax

of Ontario Power

please find attached the Notice of Intervention

The QMA is concerned

wishes to pursue in this matter.
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EB-2016-0152

Ontario Energy Board

IN THE MATTER OF the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998;

AND IN THE MATTER OF an Application by Ontario
Power Generation Inc. for an order or orders
approving new payment amounts for its regulated
facilities for the period 2017-2021.

NOTICE OF INTERVENTION OF THE
QUINTE MANUFACTURERS ASSOCIATION

Intervenor Background

The Quinte Manufacturers Association (“QMA”) is an organization of major companies with significant

manufacturing and processing operations located in the greater Bay of Quinte region which includes the

cities of Belleville and Quinte West.

Statement of Interest

The QMA is very concerned with Ontario Power Generation Inc.’s (“OPG”) Application and intends to

actively participate in the above-noted proceeding. Members of the QMA are major consumers of

electricity and some of the largest employers in the Bay of Quinte region.

The QMA is intervening because it wishes to ensure that its members are properly represented in the

hearing process. It is interested in economic efficiency and related issues it believes will impact its

members and their local communities. Further, that the payment amounts requested and to be

recovered by OPG are fair and appropriate to QMA members.

Intervention

Given the nature of OPG’s application, the QMA believes an oral hearing is appropriate for this

proceeding. The QMA will be an active participant and will also rely on the support of experts.

Costs

The QMA believes that it meets the eligibility requirements set out in the Ontario Energy Board’s Rules

of Practice and Procedure and the Practice Direction on Cost Awards and will be requesting an award of

costs.
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Communications

The QMA requests that correspondence and documentation related to the proceeding be sent by e-mail

to:

René Veillette
Chair, QMA Steering Committee
c/o Hanon Systems
360 University Avenue
Belleville, Ontario
K8N 5T6
613-969-1460
(e-mail) rveillet@hanonsystems.com

and

Michael McLeod
1838 County Road 3
Carrying Place, Ontario
K0K 1L0
613-847-5563
(e-mail) mdmcl@kos.net

DATED at Belleville, Ontario this 25th day of July, 2016.


